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Dates for the Diary 
 

June 

Mon 16th–Thurs 19th Year 5/6 Residential 

Wed 25th Year 6 trip to Houses of 

Parliament 

Fri 27th Community Worship 

July 

Fri 4th  Yr 3 & 4 trip to Black 

Country Museum 

Tues 8th  Enrichment afternoon 

Wed 9th Yr 5 & 6 production 2.15 & 

6pm 

Fri 11th  Sports Day 1pm (picnic at 

12) letter to follow 

Tues 15th  Sports Day Plan B 

Fri 18th Community Worship  

 Term Ends 

  

Parking and Road Safety 
 

To help keep our children safe, we ask that parents do 

not park in the school car park or The Green when 

dropping off and collecting children.  Manoeuvring 

your car in a tight space whilst children are crossing 

the road is a potential hazard.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. Please also park considerately – our 

neighbours still need access to their drives etc. 

 

Our focus for Worship is Compassion 

Headteacher Awards and Value Stars 
 

  

Private Music Lessons 

Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust 

(NMPAT) deliver music lessons in schools for children in Year 

3 and above. From September they will have vacancies for 

guitar lessons. These lessons are paid for by parents directly 

to NMPAT. Please visit www.nmpat.co.uk for further 

information or to book a place 

 

OFFICE UPDATE  
 

office@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk 
 

Just a reminder that we use the office@ email address 
for the all general enquiries, getting messages to 
teachers etc.  It is better to use this email if you 
require a quick response.  If there are staff absences 
or days off then individual emails addresses are not 
always checked until the member of staff returns.  We 
aim to answer most emails within 2 working days for 
this email.  For urgent matters please phone the 
school number 01788 510318 
 
Jayne Garrett has started working in our school office 
on Thursday and Fridays, Jayne has previous 
experience working in a busy school office and I am 
sure she will fit right in! 

Just a reminder that parents/carers are responsible 

for the safety and behaviour of their child before 

and after school. Please ensure that your child 

does not go on the fixed play, castle or gym 

equipment as these areas are not supervised by 

staff. 
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